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GEORGIAN COLLEGE UPDATES

Todd Zubyck provided that the college had intended to return to on campus activities in January, for the winter
semester. Mr. Zubyck indicated that the college parking was currently complimentary. He mentioned that
access to the college still required registration and was following all COVID-19 protocols.
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